February 6, 2024
Dear Bucyrus City Board of Education and Mr. Britton:

This is to inform you of my intention to resign as a route driver as of
August 9,2024. | would however like to be considered in the future for
any trips the district may need a driver for and would consider filling in
for the Pioneer route only. Also, if possible, | would like to stay on as the

board custodian.

Sincerely,
Jigy (s ?;4

Larry Corns



